
 

     April 27, 2021 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Pohick Road Sidewalk (I-95 to Richmond Highway) for the 

Fairfax County Government in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

the Fairfax County Government located at 12000 Government Center Pkwy, Fairfax, VA 22035. 

The funding would be used to construct missing links of the sidewalk on the roadway between I-

95 and Richmond Highway (US Route 1).  By building the missing sidewalks, this project will 

improve multimodal mobility along this roadway.    

The project connects high density residential neighborhoods to Richmond Highway and 

significant public transit service that runs along Richmond Highway, improving mobility and 

access to jobs for the community.   

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

             

             

             

             

             

             

    Donald S. Beyer Jr. 

    Member of Congress 


